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• October is Black History Month 

• 20th October - End of term 

• 30th October - Back to school 

• 13th - 17th November - Anti-bullying week 

• 20th December - End of term 

• 4th January - Back to school  

 

 
        Mikei         Harry                    Kenzo 

Please ensure you inform the school office 

on  01692 581467 or 07786 376046  

 

 

Miss Allen joined The Stables School in 

March. She has worked in lots of schools 

but our school is her favourite. She enjoys 

spending time at her allotment, playing 

with her four cats and winning quizzes!  

 

I’d like to say a big “well done” to all the pupils 

who had their flu nasal spray this yesterday!  

Sixty-two percent of our children had it and then it was 

the turn of the staff (although we had to have an      

injection instead!)  

Well done to Chef Charlie for cooking up a feast with 

Mr Knight in the Barn kitchen! The staff who were 

lucky enough to try his creamy paprika pasta with ham, 

toasted bread with cheese and balsamic drizzle, and 

Mediterranean side 

salad, were all very 

impressed at how 

delicious it all was. 

He was very proud 

of what he made, 

and rightly so! 

Watch out Jamie 

Oliver!   

Hi, I’m Miss Allen 

and I’m the School 

Office Manager! 

 

Badgers tried 

out paddle 

boarding this 

week! 

 


